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Welcome back from Christmas Break!
There will be an open house for new
families interested in enrolling their
children for the 2024-2025 school year.
The Open house will take place on
Saturday, January 20th at 10:00am.
Please extend an invitation to your
friends that are interested in Heritage
School. Parent volunteers will be needed
to serve as tour guides. If you are
available, please reach out to Beth
Walter at bethw@heritagekids.org. 

Additionally, In-House registration for the
2024-2025 school year for current
Heritage School students is now
available.

Inclement Weather

Dates to KnowOpen House /Student Registration

In the case of snow or inclement weather
school closures will be posted to
Brightwheel and on our website.
School closures will be posted by 6:30am. 

Jan. 4 - Kindergarten    
Information Night
6:30pm

Jan. 15 - No School-MLK
Day

Jan. 17 - In House
Registration Due

Jan. 20 - Open House
10:00am

Jan. 26- No Afternoon
Programs-Chapel

Heritage School 
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Thank You From Us 
Thank you to all the parents that
helped to volunteer for events
here at Heritage School for this
past Fall semester. Because of
your help, our events have run so
smoothly. Your kindness means
so much to us and the children
we serve. 
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